
 

 

Dear Partners, 

Thank you for the fantastic contribution you have made to the second Call of 
the Running Tide festival. We very much appreciate your enthusiasm and 
commitment. 

This is an invitation to the opening which will be held in the 

Port Douglas Community Hall, Mowbray St, Port Douglas 

On Friday 17th September at 6pm 

A cash bar will be operating 

We look forward to seeing you there and celebrating together 

Regards, Jill and Rosey 

 

 


